
  

 

 

 

 

15 March 2024 

 
An Bord Pleanála 
64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 
D01 V902 
 
 
ABP Reference: ABP-317810-23 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,   

RE:  Open cycle gas turbine power plant and associated infrastructure 
Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Derryfrench, Tynagh, Loughrea, Co. Galway   
Response to the Further Information  
  

On behalf of the Applicant, EP Energy Developments Ltd.1, we wish to respond to the further 
information request concerning the submission made by the Health and Safety Authority (HSA) to this 
application, as notified by your letter dated 16th January 20242 (copy attached).  

The Land Use Planning Assessment has been updated to respond directly to the queries raised by the 
HSA. The results of the risk assessment show how the proposed development compares with the HSA’s 
criteria for risk. Based on these findings, the proposed development satisfies the risk-based criteria 
that are set out in the HSA’s land use planning guidance. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned in the event of any queries. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Sean Breslin 
Senior Consultant  
sbreslin@gravisplanning.com 
 

 
1 3rd Floor, The Crescent Building, Northwood Park, Santry, Dublin 9, D09 X8W3 
 
2 Extension agreed until 15th March 2024 

mailto:sbreslin@gravisplanning.com


Encl. 
 
Response to the HSA comments on the Land Use Planning Assessment 
 
Updated Land Use Planning Assessment  


